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Ahoy mates! Your District Convention is coming soon. Skipper Bob looks forward to mooring 
his galleon in the Red Lion “harbor.” Aaargh, all Lions are encouraged to attend this annual 
weekend of fun and excitement. Invite your families and friends and get ready for a 
swashbuckling time! 

Our convention returns to Sacramento to the newly named Red Lion Hotel Woodlake 
Conference Center (the former Radisson Hotel). The Red Lion is anxious to show us their 
improvements both in services and amenities.  

As you may have guessed, this year's convention theme is “Pirates” and the colors are Black and 
White. The convention will again offer the Golf Tournament on Thursday; the Partner In Service 
event, Barbershop Quartet, Costume Parade and Amateur Show on Friday; the Memorial, Tail 
Twister Contest, International Food Fair and Gala Dinner on Saturday. Of course, there will be 
hospitality suites and parties offering plenty of food and drink. Additionally, we will welcome 
guests from neighboring Districts and our International family. 

The Convention Committee is considering some changes and surprises that will provide 
additional fun. Hopefully, you will agree when the final schedule of events is released. However, 
the best thing that hasn’t changed is the price. We are pleased to offer the same room and meal 
prices as last year.  

Our District Convention, arguably the best in California, continually offers great fun and 
experiences for all who attend. You will meet new friends and catch up with old acquaintances. You 
will hear first hand what’s going on in our District and Lions International. More importantly, you 
will celebrate a year of service with your club and our great organization. 

I have enclosed the Convention Registration Form and applications for the various convention 
activities and contests. I ask that you review these materials with your club members and seriously 
consider attending your District Convention. (Additional forms are available on the District 
website) 

On behalf of District Governor Bob Wilson and the Convention Committee, I again invite you to the 
2013 District Convention -  “Pirates.”  We look forward to seeing you in Sacramento! 

     Ken Ibarra  

         PDG Ken Ibarra 
         District Convention Chair 

PDG Ken Ibarra, Convention Chair * PDG Mike Simonini, Housing Chair * IPDG Esther Lee, Registration Chair 


